TOWN OF DAYTON
April 5’th, 2022
Town Ordinance Review
Work Study 
Council members present:  Mayor Anderson, Councilor Reed, Councilor Hanson, and Councilor Wagner
Planning Commission members present: Guy Mitchell and Rich Kwallek

Also present: Laurie Walters-Clark and Stephen Dow with the Sheridan Press

Planning Chairman Guy Mitchell called the work study meeting to order at 4:00 p.m. in the Lucille Alley room and explained the process and major changes to Title 17 Zoning Regulations. 
After in depth discussion the ordinance changes were made and sent off to Attorney Keller for review. The first Public hearing for proposed changes will be on May 2’nd, 2022 at the council meeting. A copy of this preliminary document made part of this document for reference. 
With no further business to come before the Council the meeting was adjourned at 4:55p.m.

__________________________


MAYOR NORM ANDERSON
ATTEST:

___________________________

Hanlé Visser / Clerk-Treasurer
